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April 12, 2018

Letter in Support of Apprentice Language

robert graber@erie.gov.

Dear Mr. Graber,

Teamsters Joint Council #46, representing over 12,000 men and women in WNY, strongly
supports the passage of the Apprenticeship Addendum in Erie County.

The Community needs an authentic and superior apprenticeship program which will provide
the young men and women of this community the life skills they need to secure a better life for
themselves and their families.

Sincerely,

Doy L %‘;ﬁ-

George E. Harrigan
President
Joint Council No. 46
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